Lacey Tipton

570 Saint Anthony Rd. Fort Recovery, OH 45846 (419)852-4803 lacey.tipton@celinaschools.org

March 12, 2020

I'm writing this letter to officially resign from my position at Celina City Schools effective Tuesday March 17th, 2020. I've been employed as a Teaching Assistant at Celina City Schools at the Primary building for three years, and at the High School for a year and a half.

I've learned a lot from this experience, and it has helped me to grow as an educator. Over the past three years I've formed many relationships with other co-workers and students that I will cherish. I'm resigning from my position to become a stay at home mom. In closing I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to work for Celina City Schools.

Thank you,

Lacey Tipton